
 

 
 
 
 
 

UKS2 RESIDENTIAL 2025- YORK 
YEAR 5- Monday 10th March – Wednesday 12th March 2025 
YEAR 6- Wednesday 12th March – Friday 14th March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are excited to share with you next academic year’s UKS2 residential will be to York.  
Residentials in UKS2 are on a rotation between our learning cycles, meaning that by the end of the 
2-year cycle all children will have experienced both a visit to Whitby and York.  In addition to this, 
our Trust continues to plan to once again run a fully-funded one-night summer term residential 
next year- more details to follow in the Spring.    
 
We will be staying at The Stableside, which is in a beautiful location right next to York Racecourse 
and this will be on a full board basis. During the visit, we will take part in lots interesting and 
exciting activities including visiting York Chocolate Story, DIG and York Minster.  
 
We are unable to give a confirmed final price of the trip until we have received all deposits and 
know final numbers, but we estimate this to be around £180 per child. We are mindful that this is 
a small increase from the previous York residential price in 2023, however the rising costs of 
transport, goods and services has resulted in the accommodation options and attractions in York 
increasing their prices.  
 
With this in mind, we are needing to identify interest and the number of pupils accessing the visit 
earlier than normal to confirm the residential will go ahead as planned. If you wish for your child 
to attend the York residential, please can you complete the Google Form following the QR code 
below or the link https://forms.gle/u4bZao5GuZesh8FH6 and pay a non-refundable deposit of £20 
by Monday 15th July. This can be paid on ParentPay.  
 
Once we have received deposits, we will then be able to work out a final 
price for the visit per child and will give information about how much 
each instalment will be. 
Deposit due- Monday 15th July 2024 
2nd installment due- Monday 23rd September 2024 
3rd installment due- Monday 2nd December 2024 
Final instalment due – Monday 13th January 2025 
 
Parents/Carers able to prove they are in receipt of certain benefits may be entitled to a reduction in 
the cost of the visit. If you think you may qualify, please contact Miss Rodgers in the school office 
who will be able to help you. Please note that the full price of the trip will apply unless you have 
contacted us in advance. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of the UKS2 team.   
Thank you, 
Miss Davenport, Miss Ellis & Miss Cochrane 
 

https://forms.gle/u4bZao5GuZesh8FH6

